
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

September 20, 2023 

 

To:  City Council 

From:  Gary Palmer, City Administrator 

Subject: September Update 

 

I offer the following highlights: 

 

 Hydrology Issue Update 

o Had meetings with the appropriate parties to this issue 

o Will advise further as this evolves 

 Sip n Stroll started back up for the remainder of this year.  The next one is this Thursday 

at 4pm downtown.  See https://www.montgomerytexas.gov/tourism/page/events for 

all of the city events 

 Attending the International City Manager’s Conference in Austin from Saturday October 

07th through Wednesday October 11th  

o This is when I obtain most of my continuing education hour for the year 

https://www.montgomerytexas.gov/tourism/page/events

